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Happy Birthday 
 

Natty, Euan, Matthew, Karli, Millie & Lily 

How are you feeling?  
Emotional literacy is a skill for lifelong learning. Recognising feelings and being able to communicate how they 

are impacting on emotions is a powerful tool for your child to acquire. Like learning to read, write and ride a bike 
this takes practice. We will be focusing on naming feelings and will talk about what we can do in response to the 

feelings we feel. Messages we will be sharing include: Everyone has feelings; It is good to talk about how you 
are feeling. There are no such thing as ‘good’ or ‘bad’ feelings. 

If your child is absent from school please contact the school office (via 
email or telephone) by 8.50am explaining the reason for their absence. 
Please note our school policy requires children to be 
kept at home for 48 hours after any episode of sick-
ness or  diarrhoea. This is to reduce the risk of  
passing on any bugs.  

Children learning to tell the time is an important life skill.  We welcome 
analogue watches that can comfortably fit under the sleeve of a jump-
er or cardigan.   So that children can concentrate on their learning, 
smart watches of any kind, including those that count steps, must be 
kept at home for weekends. 

Atishooooooooooooo!  
We have some colds at school. If you can do-
nate a box of tissues to catch our sneezes we 
would  greatly appreciate these donations. 

For creative & art activities in Reception, Year 1 
and Year 2 please could you provide your child 

with an oversized t-shirt which isn’t 
worn anymore that they could use. 
Thank you to those who have al-

ready sent one in. 
 

REMEMBER, REMEMBER........    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

The theme for World Mental Health Day this year is 
‘Mental health is a universal human 
right.’ On Tuesday 10th October 
we are encouraging all children to 
wear a green item of clothing with 
their school uniform. 

5.10.23  Rachel Lawtson– author visit & signing 
books after school 

5.10.23 Morning School Council working with NHM Tring 
on a Wildlife Project 

10.10.23 3.45-7pm Parents Consultation 

11.10.23  Year 2 Trip to Mountifichet Castle 

12.10.23 3.45-7pm Parents Consultation 

13.10.23  Harvest Festival 

18.10.23  BLP Day 

23.10.23-27.10.23  Half Term– school closed 

31.10.23  Year 1 Seasonal Change Day 

20.10.23  FROGS– Pumpkin Patch 

3.11.23 After school FROGS– Disco 

 

Miss Cooper says 
 
 
to Gracie, Dominic, Arabella, Malachy, Nellie-Mae, Leo, Connor,  
Mabel,  Owen, Sam, Francesca, George, Max, Ariana, Harry, Oscar, 
Harrison & Sam 
 
Look out for a postcard through your letterbox! 

School Council 
The following children have been chosen to be School Coun-
cillors for their class. They will meet with Mrs Blake. Their first 
job is next week to join the Natural History Museum and Da-
corum Green Spaces to take part in a wildflower project. 
Horse Chestnut– Lily & Charlotte 
Holly– Ben & Madeleine 
Willow– Eve & Theo 
Field Maple– Maximus  & Neve 
Sycamore– Hal & Francesca 
Silver Birch– Bea & Oliver 


